
Jackie Henderson

From: kehoefd@aol.com
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 10:17 AM
To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Call Click Connect; Gloria Sitton
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #80942: Mayor, Vice Mayor, City Council The debate surrounding the

firefighter-p

Dear Call.Click.Connect. User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect. The request ID is 80942.

Request Details:

• Name: Bill Kehoe
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 703-751-6416
• Email: kehoefd@aol.com
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor, City Council
• Request Description: The debate surrounding the firefighter-paramedic situation in the City is one of the constant

change we endure. This one is no different. The new program the Fire Chief is implementing will serve the City
well. The argument we will lose dedicated paramedics on our ambulances, is unjustified because in the long run
we will have two firefighter-paramedics on each ambulance as well as on all fire engines/trucks. This wilt take time
to evolve, but it will happen. The fire department is not jeopardizing our (the citizens) safety to implement this new
program.

• Expected Response Date: Friday, September 18

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect. staff
interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CallClickConnect@alexandriava.qov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect. request. Please do not reply to this email.


